
The Middle Peninsula Broadband Authority, in coordination 

with the VA Department of Housing and Community 

Development, is holding a community meeting to receive your 

input on the needs and demands for Broadband in the Middle 

Peninsula of Virginia 

 

When: May 19 from 5 to 6:30 pm 

Location: The Middle Peninsula Planning District Commission meeting room 

located at 125 Bowden Street, Saluda, Virginia. 

Please RSVP to: 

Harrison P. Bresee III at hbresee@mppdc.com or 804-758-2311 

If you cannot make it to the meeting, please feel free to email or mail your 

comments to: 

Harrison Bresee 
MPPDC 

PO Box 286 
Saluda, VA 23149 

hbresee@mppdc.com 
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